
 
Our Vision Statement:  754 Primary School will maximise opportunities for its students to be resilient learners in an 
         ever changing world. 
The Values of 754 revolve around: Resilience, Responsibility and Respect. Our whole school approach of School Wide 
     Positive Behaviour Support, is the Framework to support these values.   

 There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 

        Wednesday 28th August 2019 

Phone:  5152 4395 

Email:  bairnsdale.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Website: www.bairnsdale754ps.vic.edu.au 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/
BairnsdalePrimarySchool  
Office Hours 8.30am—4.00pm 

September: 
 
Wed 4th: Grade 3/ 4 camp 
Fri 6th: Grade 3 /  4 campers return 
 
Tue 17th: Whole School Production 
Thur 19th: Salvation Army Community 
Breakfast (Gold Coin Donation)  
Thur 19th: Last Day of Term 3  

Normal Finish Time 3.15pm 
 
Fri 20th: Student Free Day  
      (Staff Planning Day) 
 
October: 
 
Mon 7th: First Day Term 4 
Mon 7th: First Day Sw imming Lessons       
Prep to Grade 4 
Fri 11th: Ready Set Go!  
2020 Prep Transition Program  
Starts Today.  
 
Mon 14th: Meals on Wheels  
Tue 15th: Meals on Wheels  
Wed 16th: Meals on Wheels 
Thur 17th: Meals on Wheels,  
Parent Teacher Interviews 4.00pm - 8.00pm 
Fri 18th: Parent Teacher Interviews  
8.30am - 1.00pm (No classes running today) 
 
Wed 30th: Grade 6 Photo Day 
 
 
 

 
Breakfast Club:  

 
Run by the Salvation Army 

Monday and Thursday  
8.15am - 8.45am 

 
 

 
 

 
754 Community  

Playgroup:  
 

Every Thursday  
9.00am - 11.00am  

in the hall. 

Principal’s Message  
Week 7 Term 3 - 2019  
 
Good afternoon again and welcome to week 7. 
Busy, busy – always busy, but I guess that is no 

different to most of you too! 
We had a wonderful  
Community Consultation Night 
last week and I am thrilled to 
say that the feedback from our 
families was overwhelmingly 
positive. I had asked for topics 

to discuss from the families and one “ripper” than 
I received was: “Given the huge focus on Literacy 
and Numeracy, have we seen the improvements 
that we hoped for?” Great question and yes,  
absolutely. On the night I was able to walk 
through all the data and talk about the “boxes” 
that we need to consider when the Department is 
looking at school improvement. Thanks you so 
much to all that attended and your ongoing  
support and commitment to our school – but more 
importantly to your children’s education. I also 
need to thank the 8 Principal’s from other schools 
who attended to support the night. The level of 
collaboration between principals and schools in our 
Network is markedly on the rise - Thank You! 
 

On Tuesday our 754 team competed in the District 
Athletics event – again I have nothing but positive 
feedback about how well our kids  
competed and how well they  
represented themselves and the 
school. The staff who attended, 
“raved” about what a great day it 
was. (Congratulations Mr O)  
I know that many of our kids 
have made it to the next level of competition. The 
lists of who and in what events will be listed as 
soon as it is available. 
 
Next Monday we will have a visit from Buchan  
Primary School Principal and all their staff, to walk 

and talk through our school. They 
will be specifically focussing on 
how we construct the Learning  
Intentions and Success Criteria for 
each of our classroom learning  

sessions. I look forward to this opportunity to 
share the learning between our schools – always in 
the best interest of all of our children in Outer 
Gippsland.   
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Principal’s Message  - continued 
 
Naplan – yes, this has hit the headlines this morning! The early release of information, 

before schools see it, can be a little frustrating. We will not have access to the results 

for 754 until next Monday. So next week’s newsletter should be full of “how our kids 
have gone”…….stay tuned. 

Something to ponder: What are you doing this coming weekend? 

Can you make an outdoor experience for your children – doing or seeing 

something that they have never done or seen before?  

Friends of mine, recently visited the Buchan caves – loved every minute of 

the experience. They didn’t realise something so wonderful, was just up the 
road! 

 

 
 
 
 

 
754 Playgroup: 
Our playgroup coordinator Fiona Clarke is seeking donations of children's 
dress up costumes. If you have any costumes that your children have  
outgrown and they need a new home please drop them into the school office.  
 
Our playgroup runs every Thursday during school terms in the hall from 
9.00am - 11.00am with fresh fruit supplied for morning tea. Playgroup is open 
to all preschool children and their parents from the Bairnsdale community 
(not just 754 families). Thank you 

 
Whole School Production: 
This year our Whole School Production will be taking place on Tuesday 17th September at the  
Riviera Christian Centre, 103 Bairnsdale-Dargo Rd, Bairnsdale. Tickets will only be available to  
purchase from the school (no ticket sales on the night). Tickets go on sale Friday 6th September 
from 9.30am at the office. Price per ticket is $5.00 with a limit of 3 tickets per family. Bairnsdale 
Primary School students performing in the production will not need to purchase a ticket.  
 
School Council Update: 
It’s not too early for expressions of interest for any parent wishing to nominate for the 2020 school 
council. Expressions of interest can be made via the schools office at any time. Any parent that 
would like to attend a meeting, is always welcome to come in and observe the goings on of the 
school council. 
 
Little Athletics: 
Are you looking for a fun and interactive sport for children aged 5 to 16 this 
summer? We are holding 3 free Come and Try afternoons on Monday 2nd, 9th 
and 16th September starting at 4.30pm at the Howitt Park Oval  
(all abilities are welcome). You can email any questions to bairnsdale@lavic.com.au 
 
 
Grade 3/4 Camp: 
Camp for the grade 3/4 students is happening from Wednesday 4th to Friday 6th September (next 
week). Please ensure your child is at school on time as the bus will be leaving at 9.00am.  
Students who have not returned consent or medical forms will not be able to board the bus. 
  
All medications need to be clearly labelled in a zip 
lock bag with your child's name, class, dosage amount and 
times to be given. Medication should be handed to the 
classroom teacher by a parent/carer on the morning of the 
camp.  
 
A packing list has been uploaded to the Compass portal for 
those that may have misplaced the original list that was 
sent home with the medical forms.  

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 

Talk Soon 
Trudie Nagle 

 Principal 



 
 
 

Student Awards 
 
Prep A: Haven Davies for being a responsible member of our class. Haven is taking  
responsibility for her learning and herself. She is showing pleasing progress in all areas of her 
learning and is very responsible in catching the bus at the end of each school day.      
 
1/2 A: Odin Bull for show ing our school values of Resilience, Responsibility and  
Respect. Odin, the improvement in your behaviour and learning has been fantastic. You should be 
very proud of yourself!  
  
1/2 B: Sophie Faithful for having such an awesome week! Sophie has pushed herself in 
her learning. She has also had a great attitude in class and has stepped up! Well done and keep up 
the great work!  
    
3/4 A: Izac Benedetti has been engaged in his learning this week and demonstrated  
responsibility by staying on task.       
 
3/4 B: Jayden Strecker for demonstrating excellent resilience by persevering w ith 
some very challenging maths.  
  
3/4 C: Ethan Longhurst  thank you for being a responsible member of our class and doing a 
great job as locker police.   
     
5/6 A: Nick Abiri has show responsibility by being on task and working on his writing 
skills. Nick has produced cleverly written and entertaining narratives this term.     
  
5/6 B: Max Day You have been away and have come back enthusiastic, w illing to learn 
and catch-up on work! A great example of a positive and growth mind-set. Well done! 
     
5/6 C: Charlotte Wilmott you demonstrate a great ability to put the three R’s into  
practice every day. You are persistent and maintain focus on your work and you steadily improve 
in all areas. You are organised and manage your time and possessions with responsibility. You are 
a supportive friend and you treat your friends, classmates and teachers with respect.   
  

Canteen News 

 

Canteen Closed on Mondays 
 

Slushies are now available at the canteen.  
 

Volunteers welcome from 9:30am to 10:50am  

If interested please see Dan at the canteen or leave your 
name and number with the office staff. 

Snacks are available in the canteen at first 
break, prices start at 50cents 
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